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Department of Revenue Unveils New Website 

 

The Georgia Department of Revenue unveiled its new website to the public for the upcoming year. 

Doug MacGinnitie, Commissioner of Revenue said “We are always looking for ways to integrate new 

technology to make a friendlier user experience. We are excited about a faster more streamlined 

interaction for the citizens of Georgia. “ 

The new website is mobile browser friendly on both iOS and Android platforms including apps available 

for download.  
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